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There is no fear in love, but perfect 
love casts out fear. For fear has to do 
with punishment, and whoever fears 

has not been perfected in love. We 
love because he first  loved us.              

1 John 4:18-19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs. Rossano’s 4K students have learned the 
letter “E” this week. The class is pictured here 

with the books that were enjoyed during reading 
time. (Lots of elephants and eating!) 

 

 

 

DID YOU SEE? 

 

Kidfit/Dancercize  

classes start next week and there is still time to sign up! 

Kidfit/Dancercize  is for  

both Three Year Old Preschool and VPK boys and girls! 
 

Due to the CDC guidelines: The classes will be held in each 

classroom, so depending on how many sign up, there will be 

a session in your child’s classroom. 
 

The instruction will be 45 min and will be every Tues or 

Thurs from 3:00 -3:45pm. The cost will be $36 per month 

for 4 classes per month. Sign up forms are available in the 

office. 
 

 
 



Gloria Dei Lutheran Church and Academy will be participating in 

Operation Christmas Child 
and we hope you will join us by giving a special    

gift to a child in need. Information on the      

mission project is attached to this newsletter. 
Please read it carefully and contact the        

academy office if you have any questions. 
We are hoping to provide a generous number of 

shoeboxes to help spread the Gospel and to      
bring joy to children less fortunate. 

 

Fire Prevention Week is Oct. 4 – Oct. 10. The theme this year is 

“Serve Up Fire Safety in the Kitchen”. The children are learning to focus on kitchen safety as 

unattended cooking and cooking equipment are the leading causes of home fires. Pictured 

below are the students in the 3K classes preparing early for next week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      Mrs. Harbar’s 3K students                                             Mrs. Zapata’s 3K students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Mrs. Harbar’s students learning numbers.                            Miss Wendy, Mrs. Zapata & Mr. Sammy                                     

                                                                                                               out by the playground. 


